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Stacey Landfield

37559 Cruces Drive
Warner Springs, Ca 92086
951767 0315

RE: Sunrise Powerlink
Dear CPUC / BLM

My name is Stacey Landfield. I would like to say that
I am vehemently opposed to the Sunrise Powerlink.
This project is outdated as of 10 years ago.

If you take a look around the human race is
annihilating itself with over consumption. We need to
stop doing the same thing over and over and
expecting different results.

Solar and wind power is the answer. As we all know
(even though SDGE would try to deceive us) the
Sunrise Powerlink will do nothing to help us evolve
towards self sufficiency. The Sunrise Powerlink will
only transport more dirty fuel. To say nothing of it
scarring San Diego’s last wilderness, being a fire
threat and taking peoples land from them

Just Say No to SDGE’s unwanted and unneeded
project.

Sincerely
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